
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 

OFFICIAL NOTICE  

 

SPRING ELECTION 

LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 

AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 

 

The polls will be open for the Spring Primary to be held on 

February 21, 2023, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will take 

place at the Village Hall located at 31275 W. County Road K in 

the Village of Chenequa.  The polling place is accessible to 

elderly and disabled voters.   

At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the provisions 

of Wis. Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as a 

Local and Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of 

conducting the local and municipal canvasses pursuant to Wis. 

Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This meeting will be open to the public 

pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 

If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also hold a 

meeting at 4:00 PM in the Village Office to process and count 

late-arriving provisional ballots (if any) that arrived in our office 

by mail on Friday, February 24, 2023. 

 

Jeanne O’Brien 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone: (262) 367-2239 
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